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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 10:09 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Patel, Swati; Taylor, Richele

Subject: Re: Extending relief for Gasoline Suppliers?

Thats fine but it should be until the 15th 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Sep 28, 2016, at 9:50 AM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor, 

  

Your last Executive Order for regulation relief for the Colonial Pipeline issue is set to expire at midnight 

tonight for Hours of Service and on the 19th for the Weight/Size.  These deadlines are set by statute. 

  

We asked Dukes Scott to get feedback from industry marketers and suppliers on their continued needs, 

and they report that business should return to normal activity on October 10th—while there are no 

outages in SC, they are still trying to fill backlogged orders.  Our office has also received requests 

independently from industry folks to extend the waivers.  (Note that NC has waivers in place to expire in 

mid-October as well.) 

  

We recommend that you issue another Executive Order to extend the HOS waiver so that it and the 

Weight/Size waivers will expire on October 10th.  Please let us know your decision. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Becca 

  


